

Walgreen Co. Corporate Offices 200 Wilmot Road Deerfield, Illinois 60015

November 14, 1994

Mr. James Sweeney Sweeney Public Relations 24500 Center Ridge Road Cleveland, OH 44145

Dear Jim:

Just a brief note to tell you again how much your work on behalf of Walgreens was appreciated.

It's no small achievement to get the kind of turnout we did for our welcoming breakfast at Jacob's Field. Everyone here was pleased with the way the Grand Opening day went, and much of this is attributable to the professionalism and extra effort of you and your associates.

Please thank Pat and Elizabeth again for their great work on behalf of Walgreens. The stores have been performing above expectations, and some credit should go to your help in getting us off on the right foot in Cleveland. We're expecting it to be a great market for Walgreens for many years to come.

Thanks again, Jim.

Sincerely,

Thomas L. Mammoser

Director, Corporate Communications

TLM: sm